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Washington’s transportation system is a critical 
public asset that is a key to our state’s economic 
vitality and growth. This public asset is in crisis.

Our state’s population base is expected 
to increase by nearly 30% over the next 
decade, placing an enormous demand on our 
transportation system. We don’t have the financial 
resources to meet this demand or, for that 
matter, to maintain the integrity of our current 
transportation infrastructure. We need significant 
new transportation funding to address these 
critical needs. The 2011 Washington Connects 
Task Force cited a 10-year transportation funding 
need of $50 billion.

Current transportation revenues do not provide 
for the maintenance and operation of our 
existing highways, roads, ferry, or transit systems. 
Washington must have a stable, permanent 
funding source for the maintenance and 
operation of these systems.

We also need significant additional revenue to 
finish work begun on existing critical economic 
corridors as well as to enhance our investments in our highways, bridges, roads, ferry, transit, and 
healthy community initiatives.

Organized labor will work together in coalition with business, 
the environmental community, the legislature, the Governor, 
and local governments to put together a significant and 
viable ten-year transportation funding package that includes 
permanent and stable funding for maintenance and operations 
as well as funding for critical transportation growth needs. This 
package should be passed during the 2013 legislative session.
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